
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

In Reply, Please Refer to 

File iVo. 

Room 300 
Norfolk, Virginia 23502 

January 10, 1978 

Mr. James H. Lesar 
Attorney at Law 
910 - 16th Street, N.W. 
Suite 600 
Washington, D. C. 	20006 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This letter is in response to your request 
under the Freedom of Information - Privacy Act as 
expressed in your letter to me dated January 1, 1979, 
for information in our records concerning Harold Weisberg, 
Route 12, Frederick, Maryland, 21701, whom you stated that 
you represent. 

For your information, the records of the 
Norfolk Office of the FBI do not contain any reference 
identifiable with Harold Weisberg. 

Very truly yours, 

HERBERT D. CLOUGH, Jr. 
Special Agent in Charge 

114.—. • /d  
By:(/STEPHEN . BOY , III 
Supervisory pedal Agent 

cc: Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 	21701 


